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Date: May 16, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians
Summer Fair June 17, 2017
As you should be aware, the annual Summer Fair will take place on the morning of Saturday, June 17, 2017.  There will be the usual stalls and fun games, including a bouncy castle and slide, and also a laser tag arena.
Entry will be £1.00 for adults and 50 pence for children.  

All funds raised are used to benefit the children who attend Kaimhill School.  As an example of what we do for the school, we have agreed to completely fund the buses for the end of term trips being organised, we contribute to the P7 residential trip every year, and we are also looking at buying new playground equipment.

Dress-down Day, June 8, 2017
We are inviting all children to dress as they please on Thursday, June 8, 2017, in exchange for bringing in some sort of bottle or chocolate for the tombola stalls at the Fair.  The bottle can be juice or water or ketchup or washing up liquid – anything that comes in a bottle!  Please hand alcohol or glass bottles in to the school office.  
Parent Helpers
We are looking for as many parent helpers as possible for the Fair so that a rota can be set up to allow everyone time to visit the Fair properly as well.  No particular expertise is required, just a little bit of your time, and all in aid of the children who attend Kaimhill School.  Please contact any member of the Parent Council or the school office, or send an e-mail to:

kaimhillfundraising@outlook.com
If you have any queries about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Wendy Sinclair
Chairperson
